

Attachment 7 Electric Utility Fees and Rates Review Memo

MEMORANDUM

Electrical Utility

To: Jacqueline Dairon **Date**: September 13, 2023

Acting CFO

From: Rod Carle File: 2358796

General Manager, Electrical Utility

Subject: Electrical Fees and Rates Review - 2024

This memo serves as a summary of the electrical service charges to be implemented in 2024.

The utility has long aimed at maintaining fees that are in-line with local industry rates. The proposed 2024 rates have incorporated a 3% increase due to the inflation rate.

Electric vehicle charges have been reviewed with the Climate Action team; no changes to these rates are required at this time.

The Utility Commission will be reviewing the proposed changes at its September 26th Regular Meeting.

Rod Carle

General Manager, Electrical Utility

Doc # 2358796 Page 1